townofch@united.net

From:

townofch@united.net

Sent:

Thursday, August 22, 2019 10:30 AM

To:

isaac zimmerle; jason jent; jim.lech@me.com; Marion Joyce; Mark Graves; Mark Graves;

stacey@exitmidtown.com; todd@coolspringslawfirm.com

Subject:

Planning Commission Meeting

The Mayor has decided to cancel the planning commission meeting Monday since there was nothing for the agenda.

Thanks,

Chris Lowe, CPA
Town Recorder/Treasurer
Town of Chapel Hill
Townofchapelhilltn.gov
Telephone: 931-364-7632

Fax: 931-364-3436